

The Wembley Schools Federation

Lyon Park Primary School

Vincent Road, Wembley, Middlesex, HAO 4HH

Executive Headteacher: Mr R Fenton

Headteacher: Ms T Bhambra Chair of Governors: Miss I Yarde

Dear Parents/Carers,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am excited to share with you an upcoming event for our Year 5 pupils that promises to be both informative and enriching. Our school has been invited to attend a taster day at Ark Elvin Academy which will provide our pupils with a valuable opportunity to experience and participate in a variety of different Key Stage 3 (KS3) subjects.

The taster day is scheduled for Thursday 27th June 2024. We will be leaving the school at 9am promptly and will walk to Ark Elvin Academy and due to arrive back at Lyon Park Primary in time for lunchtime at 12.30pm.

During this event, the Year 5 children will have the chance to explore various subjects that are typically offered at the secondary school level. Some of the subjects they may experience include Science, Sports and Music. This day is designed to give them a glimpse into the range of subjects and activities that await them in their future academic journey.

Participating in the taster day will not only allow our students to gain exposure to these subjects, but it will also provide them with a sense of what to expect in a secondary school setting. They will have the opportunity to engage in hands-on activities, interact with secondary school teachers, and get a taste of the learning environment they will soon be a part of.

Pupils are required to:

- Wear their PE kit;
- Bring a water bottle, sun hat and a snack for break time;

We believe that this taster day will be an exciting and valuable experience for our Year 5 students. It will provide them with insights into their future educational journey and help them explore their interests further. If you have any questions or concerns regarding this event, please do not hesitate to contact us. We are here to support you and your child every step of the way.

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. We look forward to a successful and rewarding taster day for our Year 5 students.

Thank you Year 5 Team









Telephone: 0208 902 5454 Email: admin@lyonpark.brent.sch.uk Website: www.lyonparkprimaryschool.co.uk